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I live in South Anchorage and request that the South Anchorage area be retained as a single,
cohesive district, not broken into parts and pieces with other areas.

I also request that the prevailing philosophy in re-districting returns to the values supporting what is
good for our residents, not what is good for an individual Assembly member's political philosophy.
Our grand children and great grand children deserve high integrity from political servants (which is
what each Assembly member is - a political servant of his/her constituents). Let's get back to what
is good in the long run, and makes common sense, not what is expedient at the moment. Thank you
for listening.


